August 13, 1957

Warren Petroleum Corp.
Drawer H
Seminole, Texas

Gentlemens

We have received your Request for Allowable on your
M, M. Harris #2, in Unit D of Sec. 8y Township 12 South,
Range 38 East, but we are Ghsble to approve it until we
receive a Revised C-~128 on this well.

Yours very truly,

R. F. Montgomery
Proration Manager
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